
Dear Parents 

 

February always seems to 

go by so fast, it is hard to 

believe that we are al-

ready heading into March.  

It has been a busy second 

term.  Students have been 

busy working in their 

classes, playing basket-

ball, writing speeches and 

attended two Young Peo-

ples Concerts. 

 

We have continued our 

annual participation in the 

District’s Public Speaking 

Contest where our grade 

six and seven students 

were challenged to write 

and present speeches on 

“Heroism”.  Every year, I 

get to sit back and judge 

the school finals and am 

truly amazed at how 

much poise and confi-

dence the kids show 

speaking in front of such 

a large audience.  Con-

gratulations to all of the 

finalists who presented in 

the gym on February 15th.  

Our top grade six speech 

was by Omar Yusuf and 

our two grade seven rep-

resentatives in the District 

Zone Finals were Rachel 

Knight and Shiana Chand.  

Both students did very 

well, but were not chosen 

to go onto the district 

finals.   

 

Congratulations to the 

boys and girls basketball 

teams who have wrapped 

up their seasons.  Both 

teams displayed great 

sportsmanship and im-

proved their skills during 

the season.  Thank you to 

Ms. Chatt and Mrs. 

Keirstead for taking time to 

run the practices and coach 

the games so the girls could 

enjoy this great opportunity.  

Thank you to Teddy Lee 

and Faizal Yusuf for help-

ing me coach the boys’ 

team.  They were a fun 

group to work with who 

showed great improvement 

over the course of the entire 

season.   Good luck to the 

Competitive Boys Basket-

ball team as they prepare for 

the District Competitive 

Tournament on March 6th.    

 

At Lakeview, we continue 

to work and try to be envi-

ronmental stewards and 

minimize the amount of 

garbage we create.  Since 

the beginning of November, 

we have been sorting our 

“Waste” into Compost, Soft 

Plastics, Hard Plastics and 

Metal and Garbage.  I have 

seen a decrease in the 

amount of garbage going to 

the landfill which is won-

derful.  Please help out and 

try to send your child’s 

lunch in reusable containers 

and with water bottles they 

can refill at school.  I en-

courage students to take the 

time and sort appropriately 

as we can continue to get 

better and reduce the 

amount of time that is need-

ed to do the final sorting of 

the bins. 

 

Thank you to all the stu-

dents for supporting our 

Pink Shirt Day at our 

month end Assembly on 

Wednesday.  It was great 

to see our school support 

such a great cause and 

over 85% of the staff and 

students participated.  

Thank you Mina and Ruby 

for hosting the assembly 

and running it very well.  

Thank you to Akaash, Sa-

mantha and Jonathan for 

sharing information about 

Pink Shirt Day and its ori-

gins.  We also had great 

performances by our Pri-

mary Choir, Samantha, 

Ivana and Franchesca.  

Rachelle and Shiana.  Our 

next Assembly will be on 

April 30h at 9:15 am. 

 

Report cards go home with 

the students on March 16h.  

Please take some time to 

discuss them with your son 

or daughter.  Celebrate all 

their hard work this term 

and help them set attaina-

ble goals for the third 

term! 

 

Bruce Cornell 

Principal 

ACCEPTANCE 

 Mission Statement 

The students, parents and staff of Lakeview     

Elementary School, value the potential of each 

individual, while striving for physical, social and 

intellectual excellence.  Our mission is to build  

confidence, arouse curiosity and stimulate creativi-

ty in  a safe, caring environment, while encouraging 

respectful and responsible community citizenship. 
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Our girls’ basketball team, consist-

ing of Rubi, Ava, Shiana, Mina, 

Samantha, Simran, Aikum, Isabelle, 

Jayna, Rachelle, Franchesca, Joli, 

Klaira, Sonia, Akaash, Aliise and 

Devyn enjoyed a spectacular sea-

son. 

All members improved in skills and 

confidence over our time together. 

It was so exciting to watch the girls 

battle for each glorious victory. 

Ms. Chatt and Ms. Keirstead could 

not be prouder to have such a cohe-

sive, caring, skilled and well-

mannered team represent us and our 

school. 

Page 2 

Basketball  Season News. . . 

 

Congratulations to the boys’ 

basketball teams who just 

wrapped up the season last 

week with their Playday at Byr-

ne Creek.  The team showed 

great teamwork, enthusiasm and 

represented Lakeview well.  All 

the players showed great dedi-

cation and improved their skills 

as the year progressed.  Team 

members were: Ryden Evers, 

Rylan Stephens, Caleb Lee, 

Troy Quiambao, Rony Rodri-

guez, Raffi Guerrero, Jheirell, 

Camarillo, Jaycee Yuen, JC 

Lauigan, Ibraheem Mohommed, 

Jalen Harji, Kristopher Cellis, 

Omar Yusuf, Cheyton Theys, 

Rishon Canete, Janco Tang, 

Alex Mohabat-Ayne, Jonathan 

Caicedo, Vansh Sahni, and 

Reagan Li. Good luck the to 

boys Competitive Team who 

play on Tuesday at Burnaby 

South. 



NE WS LE TT ER  #5  

The Burnaby School District is seeking 
applications for the casual, on-call 
positions of Crossing Guard and Stu-
dent Supervisor. 

Successful applicants will have: 

Grade 12 education 

demonstrated ability and experi-
ence in working with children 

The ability to work throughout the 
District and be available for shifts eve-
ry day school is in session is a definite 
asset. 

Please submit a resume and 

cover letter to:  

Grae Emerson, HR Advisor 

Burnaby School District 

5325 Kincaid Street 

Burnaby BC  V5G 1W2 
grae.emerson@burnabyschools.ca 
Only those applicants selected for inter-
view will be contacted. 

  

   

Burnaby has everything you need for Spring Break! 

Our camps have an excellent reputation, and our program leaders are cho-

sen for their valuable experience, abilities and dedication. Leaders are 

trained in first aid, accident prevention and emergency procedures. Your 

child’s safety is our priority. We are committed to ensuring a safe and fun ex-

periences for your child. 

For more information on the City of Burna-

by’s Spring Break Camps, visit 

www.burnaby.ca/camps 
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Community Updates. . . 

 

Kindergarten Registration 

for September, 2018                                              

Applications are being accepted from 

students wanting to attend Lakeview in 

2018/19.  

If your child was born in 2013, he/she 

can begin school in September.  When 

registering, the school requires the  fol-

lowing information:  

 Proof of birth date for  the student 

(birth certificate or passport).   

          

 Proof of guardianship (as shown on 

birth certificate or other legal documen-

tation).     

                              

 Proof of citizenship for  both parent 

and student (Canadian birth certificate, 

citizenship card, PR card).       

                                                      

 Proof of residency  

Cat A - proof of ownership of dwelling 

or rental agreement or income tax re-

turn and  

Cat B - utility bill or driver’s licence.     

 

 Record of immunization.   

Please pass this infor-

mation on to families 

who do not have a stu-

dent attending  

Lakeview.   

  

 

   

Primary Skipping Club 

 

 

 

 

 

Lakeview Primary Skipping Club was a 

great success with approximately 50 pri-

mary students joining us on Wednesday 

mornings to listen to music, learn how to 

skip (maybe even perform a few tricks) 

and enjoy getting into shape!  The purpose 

of the club was to introduce primary stu-

dents to skipping and realize what a great 

activity it is to keep their bodies in shape.  

Skipping ropes are also available for sign-

ing out at recess and lunch!  Thank you to 

the parents who came on the last day to 

help us with some ‘group ropes’.   

The members of the Lakeview Primary 

Skipping Club were: 

Div. 12  Kaleb, Amrita, Maya, Rosalind 

and Jovyn 

Div. 11  Nia, Kyle, Sophia, Uriah, Nikki, 

Layla 

Div. 10  Daniel, Jaris, Vince 

Div. 9  Roshan, Elda, Jackson, Frohar, 

Tora, Raiden, Ava 

Div. 8  Alex, Rowan, Sydney, Reya 

Div. 7  Jahan, Noor, Sahiba, Jheiden, 

Mihnea, Caris, Ali,  

Div. 6  Maereg, Olivia, Mark, Venus, Hena 

http://www.burnaby.ca/camps

